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9th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Return to Nursery 
 
Welcome back to all our children whose parents have chosen for them to return today – it is 
so good to be all back together!  
 
Now that we have more children onsite can I please take this opportunity to offer a few 
reminders: 
 

 Please don’t come onto the site before the start of your session, and at the end of the 
session when you have collected your child please leave site swiftly. 
  

 Facemasks are required to be worn onsite by grown-ups dropping off and 
collecting children, unless you are medically exempt. 

 

 Please where possible do not send your child into Nursery with toys/cuddle blankets – 
your keyworker will work with you to support the transition process.  

 

 Staff will be social distancing from each other and also practising good handwashing – 
and helping children to do this as well.  

 

 Please do not send your child to Nursery if they are at all unwell.  If your child 
appears unwell during session staff will call you and ask you to collect them.  

 

 We do have a supply of postal COVID-19 testing kits onsite – these are for your 
Nursery child only.  

 

 Please adhere to the National Government guidelines as Lockdown begins to ease in 
order to keep everyone as safe as we can.  

 
We are looking forward to a busy few weeks of getting back into routine before the Easter 
holiday.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Sharon Kindred 
Headteacher 

  


